
 
 

The National Weather Service is partnering with 
Boundary County Emergency Management to Offer a Free Weather 

Spotter Training Class 

Tuesday, November 28, 2017 
6:00 pm to 8:00 pm 

 

National Guard Armory 
6566 Main St.  

Bonners Ferry, ID 

Please use side door from parking lot 
 

The National Weather Service in Spokane is seeking 
volunteers who would like to become official Weather 
Spotters. 
 
Weather spotters are the “eyes and ears” of the NWS 
and provide valuable weather reports, which cannot be 
replaced. 

 

The training is free to the public and prior experience 

is not necessary. 

Those interested often include citizens, amateur radio 
operators, CERT and Citizen Corps personnel, law 
enforcement, fire, transportation and public works 
staff. 

Information on the new Community Collaborative 
Rain, Hail and Snow Network (CoCoRaHS) will also 
be presented. 

_____________________  

Spotter reports, coupled with radar, satellite, and 
other data, have enabled the NWS to issue more 
timely and accurate warnings and statements for 
many types of hazardous weather. 

For more information, please contact: 
Andrew Brown, NWS Spokane, 509-244-0110 x223 

Andrew.Brown@noaa.gov 

 


